
  
  

  

Mayor of London and  

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 25 June 2020 

   

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Dame Cressida Dick – Commissioner 

 

Supported by:   

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Lib Peck – Director, Violence Reduction Unit 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

 

 

 

1. Covid-19 Update 

The Mayor was updated on the latest issues arising from the pandemic, including the 

issuing of fixed penalty notices and the latest violence data.  

 

 

2. Black Lives Matter 

There was an update on the development of the action plan the Mayor is co-creating 

with the MPS and community groups in response to the Black Lives Matter movement.  

 

 

3. Budget  

There was an initial discussion of the changing budget as a result of the financial 

implications of the Covid-19 pandemic.  

 

 

4. Operational Update  

The Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 

  

_______________________________  


